
VISITS TO HIS BEATITUDE
1- On the morning of Saturday, March 17/April 1, 2023, the
Commissioners  of  the  Community  of  South  Pkea  of  the
Ptolemais/Acre region of Northern Israel visited H.H.B. our
Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos, in the presence
of His Eminence Metropolitan Isychios of Kapitolias, and His
Eminence Archbishop Aristarchos of Constantina and asked for
his blessing and help with matters of their Holy Church.

Blessing them, His Beatitude gave them a book of the Gospel
and  Pentecost  in  Arabic  for  use  in  their  worship  and  a
beautiful icon of the Resurrection and financial assistance
for the construction of new pews.

https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/blog/2023/04/01/visits-to-the-his-beatitude/


2- His Beatitude also received a Delegation of the Greek Air
Force under the Military Attaché of the Greek Embassy in Tel
Aviv, Mr Georgios Petrou, and spoke to them about the Sacred
History of the Old and New Testaments, which the Jerusalem
Patriarchate embodies in the present time.



3- Finally, he received the pilgrim sisters Foteini and Anna,



daughters of the blessed Professor of the Patriarchal School
Vassilios Oreopoulos, blessed them and prayed for the repose
of their father’s soul.
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